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8th November 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To help the children understand what Christmas was like in the past we will be hosting a special 
Grandparent afternoon in school on Wednesday 7th December at 2.30pm. 
 
The children will have prepared questions to ask their grandparents and it would be great if grandparents 
could bring some photographs in to share with their grandchild.  
 
As well as receiving a tasty Christmas treat, the children will also be performing some of the songs from our 
Christmas show for those Grandparents who were unable to attend.  
 
To help us prepare it would be great if you could provide the name of the person visiting us for Grandparent 
day 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=7acVSvlc40uE9dAgJbQup4mFLS1SjlJHuYnKo7yx
MmxUQzlFWjhROTg4VEUyMkRUVzVQVlVBVU42OC4u  
 
It can be any person special to them, who would be happy to talk about Christmas in the past.  
 
If you have any questions or queries do get in touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
   
 
Vicky Isted 
Foundation Stage Leader 
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